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 SYMPATHY RESOLUTION 
 
 
 
 Richard Austin 
 
 
WHEREAS, The Board of Education was deeply saddened to hear of the untimely death 
of Richard Austin; and, 
 
WHEREAS, He was employed by the Livonia Public Schools School District as a physical 
education, business, and marketing teacher, as well as a long-time coach at Churchill High 
School, and as an online learning teacher at the Livonia Career Technical Center from 
August 1996 to March 2017; and  
 
WHEREAS, he consistently demonstrated his outstanding dedication to students, parents, 
and staff; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Richard Austin will be profoundly missed by his colleagues and the 
community; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District offers its deepest sympathy to the family and friends of 
Richard Austin. 
 
 
 


